
THE GREAT 

SCHUSS 
LEXINGTON SKI & SPORTS CLUB  

May, 2018 

                                                                       

 

 

 

  

LSSC Meeting 

May 1, 2018 

At  

 Roosters 

124 Marketplace Dr., Lexington 

 (Off Man of War, just west of 

Nicholasville Rd.) 
 

PROGRAM: 

South Africa 

Guest Speaker: Peter Woollam 

Social Hour Starting at 6:00 p.m. 

 MEETING STARTS AT 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
 



 2018 

PROGRAMs 

May 1, 2018     

SOUTH AFRICA 

 
Peter will draw on his vast experience from both living in and traveling to South 
Africa to present an interesting & exciting program you will not want to miss!! 

Members and non-members are always welcome!   

 

Reminder 

There will be NO CLUB MEETINGS in June or July. But watch for news 

about Summer Happy Hours! The August meeting will kick-off the 2018-

2019 season!! 

 



 

News from the 
 executive vice 

president  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 – 2019 

SKI SEASON 

 
Plans for an exciting 2018 – 

2019 season are being 

finalized. Next season’s 

destinations will include OVSC 

trips to: 

Snowmass, CO:  Jan 26 – Feb 2, 2019 
Lake Tahoe, CA:  Feb 23 – March 2, 2019 
Cervinia, Italy:  mid-March, 2019 
 

LSSC trips will include: 
  
A Western State New Year’s Trip  
Perfect North, IN 
Snowshoe, WV 
 

Final trip details will be 
included in the next 
newsletters and on the LSSC 
web site. 
 

Questions or Comments?? 

Send them to 

hglauert@uky.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In the news 
 

Spread the word… 

 

Upcoming Club Promotion 
 

 

 
Lexington Ski and Sports Club (LSSC) will operate a rest stop during the Horsey Hundred cycling 
event hosted by the Bluegrass Cycling Club (BCC). We have the required number of volunteers (7), 
but welcome others if you wish to join us.  Email TerryLCarricio@hotmail.com if you are interested in 
working our rest stop.     
 
Here are the details: 
When: Saturday, May 26, 2018, 7:30 AM to 11:30 AM. 
Where: Buffalo Springs Park, Stamping Ground, Scott County 
 
What:  The Horsey Hundred is a 3-day cycling event that the BCC has offered for over 30 years. 
Over 2000 cyclists from 45 states and 10 foreign countries participate. 
Saturday is the big day when riders can attempt a Century, 100 miles in one day. 
We will operate a rest area in a picnic shelter at Buffalo Springs Park.  All the food and supplies will 
be delivered to the site.  Our job will be to keep the snacks and Gatorade flowing as riders pass 
through.  Dan Geiger is the rest stop captain. THANKS TO THOSE WHO VOLUNTEERED!  
 
LSSC Benefits: We will have our Club banners up and pass out Club literature.  We hope to interest 
a group of outdoor athletes in joining LSSC for Winter sports. 
 
This should be a great way to spend a Saturday morning, see your friends, meet new people and 
help the Club.  For more information visit www.bgcycling.net and click on Horsey Hundred. 

 

Questions, comments or concerns…Do you have a question, comment or concern, but are 

unsure who to contact?  If so, send an email to info@lexskisports.org.  You will receive a response 

within 48 hours.    

 

mailto:TerryLCarricio@hotmail.com
http://www.bgcycling.net/
mailto:info@lexskisports.org


Social 

SEASON FINALE POT LUCK PICNIC!!! 

 

    
Despite the cool temperatures, there was a large turn-out for the end of season “picnic” on 

April 8, 2018. Fortunately our hosts, Buck & Susan Buckley, had plenty of room in their historic 

home to accommodate our group. Some members took tours, guided by Buck, of the historic 

farm and horse operations. An abundant and delicious buffet provided sustenance as great 

memories from the season were shared. The new Warren Miller video, Line of Descent, 

played in the background on multiple screens tempting the daring skiers and leaving most 

viewers awestruck!! A very special thank you to our hosts and our social chair, Tara Keegan, 

for their hard work in making this a great event!! 

 

 



MAY HAPPY HOUR 

                   

Bru Burger Bar 

3010 Lakecrest Circle 

Lexington, KY 40513 

(Off Harrodsburg Rd in Beaumont Centre) 

Date: May 11, 2018 

Time: 6:30 p.m. - ?? 

Join us for a brew and a burger. The menu includes a wide 

variety of burgers from Classic to Chef burgers along with salads 

and other sandwiches. There are 6 rotating craft beers on draft, 

a large selection of bottled beers in addition to signature 

cocktails and a variety of wines. 

Hope to see you there! 



 

RESULTS - BOARD ELECTIONS 

 

The election of Club officers and directors for the 2018-19 year was held at the member meeting in April.  The 

board members for 2018-2019 are: 

2018-19 LSSC Board Members Elected April, 2018 

President (elected last year) Jerry Anderson 

President elect (will serve as president in 2019) Janet Graham Jones 

Executive Vice President Howard Glauert 

Local Trips Director  

Treasurer Charlie Lisle 

Secretary Janet Graham Jones 

Web Master David Morrison 

Newsletter Editor Annette Riehle 

Membership Director Cecile McKinney 

Marketing & Publicity Director Terry Carrico 

Social Director Tara Keegan 

Racing Director (Does not serve on the Board) Dianna Miller 

 

ADDITIONAL BOARD POSITION 

The board of the LSSC has approved reactivation of the Local Trips Director board position 

and a vote will be held at the May meeting.  Tom O’Donnell has volunteered to place his 

name in nomination. Other interested candidates may place their names in nomination at 

the meeting. 

 

A special thank you to out-going president, Dan Geiger, for his hard work and 

great leadership.  It was an exciting year with great programs!!  



Board Notes         

 

The next board meeting will be held May 9, 2018. Members may attend any meeting of the 

board by notifying any board member in advance. Contact a board member for the meeting 

location if you would like to attend. 

LSSC Officers and Directors 
2018-19 

PRESIDENT - JERRY ANDERSON 
jerryjalaw@aol.com 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
cilkyus@yahoo.com  

PAST PRESIDENT – DAN GEIGER 
dangeiger17@gmail.com 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com  

SECRETARY- - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
newsletter@lexskisports.org 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
hglauert@uky.edu 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
hagski@aol.com  

TREASURER-CHARLIE LISLE 
clisle1512@aol.com 

PRESIDENT-ELECT-  JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

SOCIAL – TARA KEEGAN 
Tarak828@hotmail.com  

Marketing & Publicity Director - TERRY CARRICO 
terrylcarrico@hotmail.com  

  

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/5285
26410566966/ 

  LSSC website: www.lexskisports.org 

 
  LSSC Meetup: 
  https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-
Snowboard-Meetup/ ?  
 

 
        http://www.ovsc.org                                           

http://skifederation.org 
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